
 
 

December 12, 2011 

 

 Parents in School District 16 are reminded that a public consultation on the review of the 

entry point of early French immersion will be held at St. Andrews Elementary School at 

6:30 p.m. on Wednesday, December 14th. Parents play a significant role in the 

development of their children and are encouraged to participate in this public session. 

Should you wish to pre-register for this session please call 1-855-453-8158. 

 

Parents, especially those unable to attend the public session, are also encouraged to 

participate in the online questionnaire which is available at www.gnb.ca/education. 

 

 Friday, December 23rd is a half day and we will be following the early school closure 

routine.  If you are unsure of your child’s procedure, or if you are planning on picking up 

your child, please communicate with your child’s homeroom teacher by written note in 

their agenda. 

 

 Christmas Concert is Wednesday, December 21 at 9:30 a.m. All parents, guardians, 

grandparents are invited to attend.  We ask that you please stay for the entire concert, 

as the students get distracted when there are people coming and going.  The concert is 

expected to be approximately 1 hour long.  

 

 

 Dress for The Weather:   Please make sure that your child is dressed for the weather, 

as they are outside in the morning when then get here and again at noon.  They should 

have ski pants, mittens, and a hat.  Also, it is a good idea for them to have an extra 

change of clothes at school in case they get wet. 

 

 

 

Jane Pinder 

Principal 

https://exchange.nbed.nb.ca/owa/redir.aspx?C=a447fdbfda2441e5a23253385ec34ecd&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.gnb.ca%2feducation

